
 Interstate 40  

Shawnee Oklahoma    August 5, 2008
 
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation with the Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA), is considering an interchange at I-40 and Bryan Street in Shawnee in 
Pottawatomie County, Oklahoma. The purpose of the project is to improve the access to the east part of 
Shawnee with the proposed interchange and improve mobility to the eastern part of the city by connecting 
Bryan Street to Interstate 40. The study area includes Bryan Street from 45th Street extending north to 
Westech Road over I-40.   
 
 
Meeting Agenda: (6:00 p.m.) 
The agenda for this meeting is as 
follows: 
 
1.  Welcome/Introductions 
 
2.  Proposed Project Info 
 
3. Questions and Answer 
 
4.  Receive Public Comments 
 
Purposes for this public meeting 
include: 
 
 
# Review information regarding potential 

community and environmental impacts. 
 
# Share and Discuss potential 

improvements. 
 
# Request input from the public regarding 

proposed improvements. 
 
 
 

 
Host: 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation   
 
 
How to Submit Written Comments: 
 
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation 
(ODOT) is very interested in receiving your 
comments relative to the proposed interchange at 
I-40 and Bryan Street. Your concerns regarding 
the proposed interchange, location and design is 
requested. 

Please Visit ODOT’s Public Meetings Web Site 
http://www.okladot.state.ok.us/meetings/other.htm 
 

 

YOUR WRITTEN COMMENTS 
SHOULD BE MAILED TO: 
 
Environmental Programs Division Engineer 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation 
200 Northeast 21st Street  
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105 
Fax Number: 405-522-5193 
 
Comments will be received through      
August 20, 2008. 


